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March 5, 2024 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

On February 22, 2024 the Board of Directors of North Collin Special Utility District (NCSUD) took affirmative action on 

changes to our Rate Order to increase the water rates. The last such increase was implemented in October 2022. North Texas 

Municipal Water District (NTMWD), from whom NCSUD purchases water, has increased their rates each year and are 

scheduled to do so annually in the future in addition to rising costs of our ground water resources, normal operating expenses  

and maintenance of our infrastructure to ensure the delivery of adequate service to our customers. The water bills processed 

in May 2024 and those thereafter will reflect the increase.  

 

Below is a chart of the new rates.  

 

Minimum   $33.25 

        

0 – 2,000 gal.                  $5.74  per 1,000 gal.  . 

2,001 - 8000 gal.                              $6.89  per 1,000 gal.  

8,001 – 15,000 gal.                $8.27  per 1,000 gal. 

All over 15,000 gal.  $9.92  per  1,000 gal.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Example Usage Amounts     

 

0 gal.    $33.25 

2,000 gal.   $44.73 

5,000 gal.   $65.40 

10,000 gal.   $102.61 

20,000 gal.   $193.56 

50,000 gal.   $491.16 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Minimum Charge In Relation to Meter Size 

 

Meter Size   Monthly Rate  

5/8” X 3/4”   $33.25 

3/4”    $50.00 

1”    $83.00 

1-1/2”    $166.00 

2”    $266.00 

3”    $299.25 

 

 

The Board of Directors and the employees of North Collin SUD remain committed to providing you with a safe dependable 

water supply and appreciate your support. 

 

 

Board of Directors 

North Collin SUD 

 

 

http://www.northcollinsud.com/

